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17/11/2018  16:26:462018/5577/P OBJ Francoise Findlay  

chairman 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Committee

On November 15 Camden Council agreed the CMP for the demolition and construction of the new buildings at 

100 Avenue Road.    This will result in substantial disturbance, movement of bus stops, a lorry pit which will 

impinge on the pedestrian movements in the area of the tube station and crossings.  

Anything that further restricts the pavement area should be refused.
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